
       
 

        
      

 
  

 
   

         
      

 
                 

                  
               

           
 

                 
            

           
              

                  
     

 
               

           
              

           
 

                
               

               
              

 
               

            
 

    
  

   
  

 
  

 

NOTICE OF MAKING A PUBLIC PATH ORDER 

TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990, SECTION 257 
AND PARAGRAPH 1 OF SCHEDULE 14 

BUCKINGHAMSHIRE COUNCIL 

THE BUCKINGHAMSHIRE COUNCIL 
(PUBLIC FOOTPATH NO. 6 (PART) PARISH OF STEEPLE CLAYDON) 

PUBLIC PATH STOPPING UP ORDER 2022 

The above Order was made on 15 June 2022 under section 257 of the Town and Country 
Planning Act 1990. The effect of the Order will be to stop up the public footpath running from 
point A at SP6956-2671 south west for approximately 166 metres to point B at SP6943-2661, 
as shown by a bold black line on the Order map. 

A copy of the Order and the Order map may be seen free of charge at Reception, 
Buckinghamshire Council, Walton Street Offices, Walton Street, Aylesbury, HP20 1UA and at 
Steeple Claydon Parish Council Community Library, 48 Queen Catherine Road, Steeple 
Claydon, Buckingham, MK18 2PY during normal opening hours. Copies of the Order and map 
may be purchased from the Council at a cost of £5.00 by writing to the Definitive Map Team 
at the address given below. 

Any representation about or objection to the Order may be sent or delivered in writing 
addressed to the Definitive Map Team, Buckinghamshire Council, Walton Street Offices, 
Walton Street, Aylesbury, HP20 1UA by no later than 5 August 2022 or email 
row@buckinghamshire.gov.uk . Please state the grounds on which it is made. 

If no such representations or objections are duly made, or if any so made are withdrawn, 
Buckinghamshire Council may itself confirm the Order as an unopposed Order. If the Order is 
sent to the Secretary of State for Environment, Food and Rural Affairs for confirmation any 
representations and objections which have not been withdrawn will be sent with the Order. 

Under the Local Government (Access to Information) Act 1985 this Council is obliged to make 
any representations received in response to this notice, open to public inspection. 

Dated 7 July 2022 
Buckinghamshire Council 

Walton Street Offices 
Walton Street 

Aylesbury 
HP20 1UA 


